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1. We had our Third Public Safety Training Completion Team Meeting on November 21, 
2019 in L-215. I did attach the minutes so you can see what was discussed. 

2. We are planning on having a smaller Public Safety Training Expo at the Weill in the 
Spring. We put one together about 3 years ago that Dominica and I helped get set-up. I 
will keep you updated when we plan on having it.  

3. Charles Truvillion and myself went out to Wasco High on November 15th and spoke to 75 
students about the programs and classes we offer in the Public Safety Training Pathway. 
Wasco has already started a Public Safety Training Program for their students which 
started Fall 2019. They offer a Crim B1 and are wanting to start an EMTC B51 Course and 
a FireB1 Course in the Fall 2020. We have two adjunct faculty members who have said, 
they want to teach those in the Fall. We will be meeting again with the Admin Staff of 
Wasco in February to finalize everything. 

4. We have five high schools we will be visiting during the spring semester and meet with 
Juniors and seniors to talk about our Public Safety Training Pathway. Those schools are 
Golden Valley, Arvin, Foothill, Highland, and Mira Monte.  

5. We have set our Public Safety Training Completion Team Meetings for the Spring 
Semester. They are February 20th, March 19th, and April 16th and we will meet at 08:30 
in L-215. 


